Student Travel 2021-22



Dear Parents and Guardians,

The new Academic year is fast approaching. This is the perfect time to find out the travel options that are available to you.

At Arriva, there are many options for travelling by bus, and many ways to pay. Arriva would like to take this opportunity to inform you about our Direct Debit payment scheme for Student & Child Scholar Saver tickets – a simple, easy way to pay for travel across local zones and networks.

The Direct Debit scheme allows parents or guardians to pay for the annual cost of a bus ticket, spread over affordable monthly payments. Once your Direct Debit is set up, this will keep on rolling for as long as require, with no need to renew year after year. There is also no contract and, you can cancel at any time if circumstances change.

The Saver ticket will not only cover your child's travel to and from School/College, but can also be used to travel in the evenings, at weekends and throughout the holidays too.

*Our tickets do not cover Arriva London/TFL routes

It's a simple process to apply, to arrange your Direct Debit & for further information please follow the link below:

https://www.arrivabus.co.uk/monthlytickets

To ensure delivery of tickets in time for the start of the new Academic Year, we recommend registering now.

Once registered you can select either to receive your monthly pass by post or sent to your mobile phone. This ticket will rollover every month for as long as the direct debit remains active.

For any queries regarding the scheme, please email: talktous@arriva.co.uk

